CITY OF
SHORELINE

N 155" Street Sidewalks Repair -
Midvale Ave N to Burke Ave N

The City of Shoreline will be repairing and replacing existing sidewalks
and curb and gutters that are damaged by tree roots, cracking or
settlement. Trees that damaged the sidewalk will be removed and
replaced.

Construction is expected to start in September with completion in
October.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Project Manager, Eduardo Aban at (206) 801-2474




